
 

 

 

 

 
2nd November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Drama Trip to ‘Woman In Black’ – Wednesday 28th February 2024 

We have been able to obtain tickets for ‘The Woman In Black’ at the Theatre Royal, Brighton.  This 
is a vital part of your child’s GSCE drama syllabus.  

Susan Hill’s acclaimed ghost story comes dramatically alive in Stephen Mallatratt’s ingenious stage 
adaptation and Robin Herford’s gripping production is a brilliantly successful study in atmosphere, 
illusion and controlled horror. 

A lawyer obsessed with a curse that he believes has been cast over him and his family by the 
spectre of a Woman In Black, engages a sceptical young actor to help him tell his terrifying story 
and exorcise the fear that grips his soul.  It all begins innocently enough, but then, as they reach 
further into his darkest memories, they find themselves caught up in a world of eerie marshes and 
moaning winds. 

The performance takes place on Wednesday 28th February 2024 and starts at 7:45pm.  We will be 
travelling by coach, therefore leaving school at 5:30pm and hopefully returning at approximately 
11:15pm 

The cost of the trip, including travel and ticket will be £30.00. However, in order to secure the tickets 
at this price the agency has given a deadline of 30th November.  If it helps, you can pay £10.00 (non-
refundable) deposit by 30th November, and the balance by Friday 24th February 2023. Please make 
payment on Scopay under “Drama – Woman in Black 2024”.  A consent form will be sent out nearer 
the date of the trip.  Please note that if not all tickets are sold to Drama students by 30th November, 
we will release them to all of KS4. 
 
Please email me with any questions at jsm@priorycofe.com  
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mr J Sherringham 
Head of Drama 
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